


2

OR THE MCDONALD"S RESTAURANT MUST USE TATTON TO GET THERE. This was reflected in the results of the June 
2023 Traffic Study Councilor Cescolini appended to his letter.  
 
So  now what does not make any logical sense is your notice of Sept 18, 2024 which indicates that " Tatton Court  the 
warrant analysis confirms traffic calming measures are warranted for installation in 2025" while "Stan Roots Street 
the warrant analysis confirms traffic calming measures are not warranted for installation"  
 
In Short, what changed this past year? Can we see the warrant analysis in detail? ( if and when a new study was 
conducted) How can the criteria applied to Tatton Court result in traffic calming measures to be installed but not on 
Stan Roots Street? How can we further challenge this decision? 
 
Stan Roots Street and Tatton Court are all part of the same speed way and thus both should have traffic calming 
measures installed. 
 
I look forward to your response . 
 
Sincerely Yours 
 
Steve Swan 

 




